
Response to FOI Request 2019-195-WE2085 

Sent via Email - 29th November 2019 

Request 

Your website only shows up to January 2019 for the expenses of the PCC, yet other officers 

within the OPCC are showing up to July 2019. 

When will the website show the PCC expenses up to July 2019 please? 

Response 

Please see below link to the West Mercia PCC website for the information you 
requested. 

https://www.westmercia-pcc.gov.uk/about-your-pcc/expenses/pcc-expenses/ 

 

FOI Officer 

West Mercia PCC Office 


